Request for Qualifications
Environmental Consultant Services
Berkeley Springs Depot Storm Water Management System

Proposals Due:  4:00 p.m., November 4, 2021
Short list interviews: November 9 – 12, 2021

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Bath Council, Berkeley Springs, WV is issuing a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from qualified firms or individuals with demonstrated experience in engineering services to develop an interdisciplinary design and documents for the purpose of development of a contracting package to be used for construction of an innovative stormwater management system at the Berkeley Springs Depot.

The RFQ can be downloaded from the town website https://townofbath.org/projects/ or requested by email by from townofbath@wvdsl.net using the subject line: 
Depot SWM RFQ Requested.

Individual appointments to discuss the project may be requested for October 20 or 21 on-site or by conference call with the selection team by emailing rebecca.macleod.wv@gmail.com

Sharron A. Corrick, Town of Bath Clerk
271 Wilkes Street
Berkeley Springs, WV 25411
Phone: (304)-258-1102

The Town Council reserves the right to reject any and all bids; Equal Opportunity Employer (EOE) Minority/Women owned businesses are encouraged to submit proposals. This community supports Fair Housing practices.
